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Dear International Students,
Our Alma Mater is celebrating its 673rd anniversary! Charles University was established in 1348 by the Holy Roman
Emperor Charles IV., making it one of the oldest universities in Europe in continuous operation. Despite the current
pandemic obstacles and challenges, we wish CU many more years and successful students to come! We are glad that
YOU are part of the CU story!
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